
Once again we are appalled the lack of thought given to travelling
supporters ahead of our FA Cup match at Craven Cottage. 

A 7pm kick off leaves supporters with no option of catching a train home
with the last train for Newcastle departing Kings Cross at 9pm, leaving

thousands now looking for accommodation in London with only two weeks
notice. 

The financial and logistical burden imposed on travelling supporters by TV
companies is shocking in an industry reaping huge profits. It is always the

fans who pay the price. 
The loyalty of our supporters is once again being taken for granted in the
knowledge that we will fill the away end regardless of the kick off time. 

We urge the incoming football regulator to ensure that significant changes
are put in place to ensure fans are prioritised when it comes to TV

scheduling of games. 

Howay the lads! 

TV scheduling:

Fulham (A) FA CUP fourth round


